SFA Parents’” Guild

parentguild@sfab.org

Comedy Night 2010

The SFA Parents’ Guild is
Bringing Back the Fun with
Comedy Night 2010 on
Saturday January 30!

This year’s hilarity features
the comedic talents of Robbie
Printz and Artie Januario. A
cash bar and appetizer menu
will be available, and the
entertainment will continue
late-night with DJ Gerard
Timmins.

Watch for our sensational
raffle announcements!

If you were there last year,
you know how much fun you
had...if you missed it, don’t
make the same mistake again!

Doors open at 7:30. For
tickets contact Laura
Graziano at lapgraz@beld.net,
Grace White at
gracekellywhite@beld.net or
any Guild officer.

Dividends for Life:
Catholic Schools
Week 2010

The annual Catholic
Schools week jubilation
will take place during the
first week of February.

Festivities will include our
Grandparents and Special
Person’s Luncheon on
Tuesday. Each year we
look forward to this time to
honor our teachers and
students. We come
together on Friday night to
celebrate the Family
Liturgy.

Catholic Schools: The best
investment a parent can
make for their child.
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Guild Meeting — January 20

Please join the Guild
Officers and other parents
at the Parents” Guild
Meeting, to be held
Wednesday, January 20, in
the school hall. Many
exciting things are
happening at St. Francis of
Assisi School, and this is
your chance to get informed

or get involved. Some of
our annual events are still in
need of chairpersons and
committee members and we
would love to have your
participation and input!

Upcoming functions hosted
by parents will include the
Family Movie Night,
Skating Party, Baseball

Square 1 Art

The students are sharpening
their colored pencils and oil
crayons, and have begun their
artwork for the Square 1 Art
event.

Square 1 provides high quality
products that make great
keepsakes and gifts. The
students” artwork will be
reproduced on a magnet to
keep, and then families have
the option to purchase items
with their child’s artwork
reproductions. Popular items
in the past include water
bottles and Christmas tree
ornaments. One-third of the
purchase price is donated back
to Saint Francis of Assisi
School.

Celebrate your child’s creative
talent and support the school.
Be on the lookout for order
forms in late February.

Opening Day Lunch, and
Catholic Schools Week
events like Special Persons
Day, and Family Liturgy. If
you can help with these
events, or have new ideas,
please come to the Guild
Meeting or contact the
Parents” Guild Officers at
parentguild@sfab.org.

January, 2010

Upcoming Meetings:

January 20
March 10
April 14
May 19
June TBD

Upcoming Guild
Events:

e January 30
Comedy Night
Winter Fundraiser

e February 1-5
Catholic Schools
Week (CSW)
Open Houses Daily

e February 2
CSW Special
Person’s Luncheon

o February 4
CSW Teacher
Appreciation Day
Noon Dismissal

e February 5
CSW Student
Appreciation Day

e February 5
CSW Family Liturgy




